
     

Motivating and inspiring our children to achieve… in a creative, caring Christian community 

 

PARENTS AND CHILDREN TOGETHER SESSIONS 
(PACT Sessions) 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Here at Orsett we continue to be committed to encouraging parents into our school as we believe that it 
is only by fostering strong home/school relationships that our children will really flourish. 
 

Therefore, we would like to invite you to join your child on our second ‘Parent and Children Together’ 
Sessions (PACT Sessions). The aim is to offer everyone the chance to spend part of an afternoon 
session in school with your child so that you can experience first-hand some of the things that your child 
does during the day with us. 
 

Below are the dates and times of the PACT Sessions that we are offering and we would be grateful if you 
could complete the form and return it to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday, April 18th so that we 
can arrange the sessions.  
 

Our intention is to ensure that we don’t have too many parents in at any one time as this will not give you 
a realistic view of life at Orsett and will probably mean the children don’t respond in their usual way with 
us. Therefore, we would ask that you tick as many PACT Sessions as you are able to attend so that we 
can then try to spread the number of parents in at any one time. 
 

If anyone has any questions about the PACT Sessions please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class 
teacher or myself. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss S Jones – Headteacher 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

PACT Sessions 23/4-27/4 
 

Child’s Name:  
 

 

Date  PM-1:15-
2:15 

 Date  PM-2:15-
3:15 

Monday,  
April 23rd    

 Monday,  
April 23rd    

 

Tuesday,  
April 24th   

 Tuesday,  
April 24th   

 

Wednesday,  
April 25th   

 Wednesday,  
April 25th   

 

Thursday,  
April 26th    

 Thursday,  
April 26th    

 

Friday,  
April 27th   

 Friday,  
April 27th   

 

 
Please return to Mr Foster by Wednesday, April 18th 

 


